TELEFAX

Helsinki, April 1st, 1999

To: Ms. Margaret J. Palmer International Inner Wheel From: Rauni Pokkinen Nat.rep. Finland

Subject: National Council

Dear Margaret,

It now looks like we could form National Council here in Finland after the heavy resistance during the past few years.

Therefore I would appreciate it if you could send me all the information necessary in forming the National Council as we would like to start, if all goes well, early next autumn.

We have agreed with the districts upon the following:

- members: Nat.rep. (as chairman) + 1 member from each of our 4 districts.
- Meetings: Once or two times a year.

Members of the IW clubs want to stress the point that the costs should be kept as low as possible.

Inofficially we have had this kind of teamwork already during this IW-year and members have found that it works for their mutual benefits.

Looking forward to your information

Best regards Dann Pallimon